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have been thrown into. By allowing more time for residents to adjust and 
make informed decisions, you will demonstrate a commitment to 
responsible development that takes into account the needs and concerns of 
those directly affected.

I understand that development projects are often motivated by financial 
considerations, but I urge you to recognize the importance of balancing 
progress with the welfare of the community. Delaying the construction until 
the majority of the immediate vicinity residents have sold and relocated 
would provide families like mine the necessary breathing space to explore 
alternative housing options, thereby minimizing the disruption and potential 
distress caused by this project. An expanded timeline is particularly 
important since we are just coming out of the Covid-19 pandemic, which has 
further limited our ability to decide our housing situation for the past three 
years.

I kindly request that you engage in a dialogue with the residents of this 
neighborhood to better understand our concerns and explore possible 
mitigations. Together, we can find a mutually beneficial solution that 
preserves the fabric of our community while still allowing for progress and 
development.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I sincerely hope that you will 
give due consideration to my request and grant us th
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